
Notification sent to registered I&APS via WhatsApp: 

Dear registered I&AP, 
 
NOTIFICATION: ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT ASSESSMENT (EIA) FOR THE PROPOSED ESKOM 
WESTRAND STRENGTHENING PHASE II PROJECT, GAUTENG. 
 
The above-mentioned application for Environmental Authorisation as well as your registration as an 
Interested and Affected Party to the application process, refer. 
 
You are herewith notified that the above-mentioned application was withdrawn and that the 
application form and draft EIAR will be resubmitted to DEFF. We also confirm that the findings of the 
scoping report and environmental context, as well as the project scope and applicant, remain the 
same. 
 
The draft EIAR can be downloaded from the following dropbox link: 
 
https://www.dropbox.com/sh/zhi3ky48a1ke1rf/AAA1vVqgT9ke1yPhqSj5Y3Sja?dl=0 
 
Should you have any comments and or input on the draft EIAR please provide your comments / 
input to Resolute no later than 30 April 2021. 
 
Trust that you find the above in order. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Charlotte Cilliers 
M.Env.Man. 
Registered Environmental Assessment Practitioner: Number 2019/1418 

 
P.O. Box 2629, Potchefstroom, 2520 
Tel: 072 573 8962 – Fax: 086 402 2610 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/zhi3ky48a1ke1rf/AAA1vVqgT9ke1yPhqSj5Y3Sja?dl=0
https://registration.eapasa.org/registered-practitioners?utf8=%E2%9C%93&search=Cilliers&candidate_type=1&province=&commit=filter


Proof of notification sent to registered I&APS via WhatsApp: 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 


